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Hcang Had

F.3 (298)/Tariff/DERC/2012-13/34864/ (41'}0 : 08.11.2012
To,
The Chief Executive Officer, he Chief Executive Officer,
BSES Yamuna Power Ltd BSES Rajdhani Power Ltd
Shakti Kiran Building BSES Bhavan, Nehru Place
Karkardooma New Delhi-110019

New Delhi-110 092

The Chief Executive Officer,
North Delhi Power Ltd,

33 KV Grid Sub-station,

Hudson Lane,

Kingsway Camp, Delhi- 110 009

Subject: - Power Purchase Cost Adjustment Charges (PPAC) reg:-
Sir,

The Commission has received applications dated 22.10.2012 from TPDDL, BRPL
& 17.10.2012 from BYPL regarding Power Purchase Cost Adjustment Charges (PPAC)
for the quarter July — Sept., 2012 in compliance with the order of the Commission
dated 13.07.2012.

2) Preliminary Examination of the applications of TPDDL, BRPL & BYPL reveals that
the claims of PPAC have been made including the bills relating to supplementary &
past arrears along with cost towards power purchased during the quarter July- Sept.,
2012. In order to quickly assess the impact of PPAC, the Commission has decided
not to consider the supplementary bills and those relating to past arrears. Such an
approach had been adopted for evaluating the Fuel Price Adjustment Charges
(FPAC) earlier as well.

3) On the above basis, it has been observed that the impact of PPAC is not
significant for the period under consideration. The balance charges will have to be
examined in detail and will, therefore, be considered at the stage of true-up.

4, The Commission has decided not to allow any effect of PPAC during the
quarter July-Sept, 2012 due to minor variations in average power purchase cost and
in fact these variations, if any, can be adjusted during the True-up exercise to be
taken up subsequently.

Yours faithfully,
)
(Joyshrecg}go huraman)
Secretary



